
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 
LAKE CHIEN LIVING SHORELINE 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

The Parish is accepting Statements of Qualifications for engineering services to complete the design of a project to harden the 
shoreline of Lake Chien using Gabion mats or the equivalent to significantly reduce coastal erosion from storm surge protecting the 
pipeline infrastructure landward and the Morganza to the Gulf levee system (MTTG) beyond. The project site is located on the 
shoreline of Lake Chien just west of Point au Chenes, Louisiana and north of Lake Felicity and the Gulf.  
 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government has been awarded a $5,100,000 grant from the National Fisheries and Wildlife 
Foundation for the purpose of constructing the Lake Chien Living Shoreline Project. The Parish requires the services of an 
engineering design firm to (1) complete the engineering design/permitting (in USACE review) and (2) administer and implement 
the construction engineering/inspection of the project including resident services.  
 
Prime respondents shall be an engineering design firm appropriately registered with the Louisiana Professional Engineering and 
Land Surveying Board. The successful respondent must demonstrate that the firm or team assembled to respond to this solicitation 
has experience in the design and efficient implementation of shoreline projects with low environmental impacts in a dynamic coastal 
environment. The project has 95% plans, and the scope of work will include the remainder of the basic services and additional 
services as needed which may include a survey of existing conditions. The successful respondent will coordinate with the Parish or 
Parish Agents to document the progress during construction for educational purposes. 
 
Qualified firms should have properly certified personnel available to complete the initial engineering and bid package within 90 
days of contract award. 

Interested parties are invited to secure a proposal package from Ms. Jennifer Gerbasi, Planning and Zoning, RAMP Division, 8026 
Main Street, Suite 701, Houma, Louisiana 70360, (985) 873-6565 or by visiting centralbidding.com.   
 
Qualifications must be received by June 2, 2025, at 2:00 p.m., to be considered responsive. Qualifications submitted after this 
time will not be considered. Qualifications must be submitted in a sealed envelope and clearly marked on the outside of the 
envelope as "QUALIFICATIONS ENCLOSED FOR LAKE CHIEN LIVING SHORELINE." Qualifications may be delivered by registered or 
certified mail with a return receipt requested or hand delivered to: 

Attn: Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government  
Purchasing Division 

 301 Plant Road 
Houma, LA 70363 

The Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Minority-owned, Women-owned, and 
veteran-owned businesses encouraged to apply.   

 


